
    ​Veterans Upward Bound 
                           Feb 2019  

Activities & Services 
 

   ​Veterans Upward Bound Office Hours 
 

L​ee County (CCCC Main Campus): Monday-Thursday, 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m., Friday, 
8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

 
Wake County (WTCC North Campus-Veterans Center): Tuesday, 9:00-1:00 & by 

appointment 
 

Wake County (WTCC Main Campus-Veterans Center): By appointment 
Johnston County (JCC-TRiO office): By appointment  

Harnett and Chatham County: By Appointment  
NC State: By appointment  

Campbell University: By appointment  
 

Please send appointment requests to: ​VUB@CCCC.EDU  
 
 

Tutoring 
 

VUB is only required to provide academic assistance (tutoring) with Math 
and English, but we try to help with others if possible.  We have a math tutor 
at Wake Tech (North campus) as well as a math tutor at the CCCC (main 
campus).  If you anticipate needing tutor help for the spring please ensure 
you give us at least two weeks notice.  Don’t wait until classes start to get a 
tutor. 

 
Please contact Anthony Farrior, Outreach and services coordinator, for 
assistance with or questions regarding your academic needs and our 
academic assistance 919-718-7487 or​ ​afarrior@cccc.edu  
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UP COMING EVENTS 
 
 

Feb. 2nd (Saturday) TRiO Day Charlotte Hornets vs Chicago Bulls 
We only have 10 tickets for this and it will be a participant only event.  All 
tickets have been claimed for this event. 
 
Mar. 23rd (Saturday) Fayetteville State Spring Open House 
Time: 9-1pm  
They will be offering entertainment, informative sessions, campus tours, 
academic visit and breakfast.  If you are available for this you should sign 
up.  It’s a pep rally, like none other.  Click ​HERE​ to sign up. 

 
VUB NEWS 

 
To earn a service (stipend) you must do more than simply “stop by and 
check in”.  We need to make sure that what we have on your academic 
assistance plan is being worked and your needs are being met.  You can 
also participate in any of our events when we have them.  
 
VUB is looking to come to your meetings.  If you belong to a veteran service 
organization in our service area, we would like to come tell everyone about 
our program.  Just send an email to ​vub@cccc.edu​ with the details.  Being 
invited works better than us just showing up at you VFW/Legion/DAV, etc 
meeting unannounced. 

https://goo.gl/forms/wZfsS6wZ3DpERF123
mailto:vub@cccc.edu

